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The problem with this bill is that Physicians and NP, PA's and nurses that DO NOT  

currently listen to patients about wanting to use alternative  approved medications to 

actually keep them alive.   

 

So, do I really believe this section of the bill:  

[(h)] (g) Inform the patient that he or she has an opportunity to rescind the request at 

any time 

and in any manner, and offer the patient an opportunity to rescind at the time the 

patient makes 

the patient’s second oral request pursuant to ORS 127.840; 

 

NO, I do not believe it.  There are currently many De Transitioners that are aware 

that they made a life changing mistake and have a 19% higher rate of suicide 

BECAUSE of  the  choice to transition as teens.  So, is this your way of "helping" 

them by allowing a death bill called suicide,  to cover your tracks for the harm done to 

them in transitioning as a teenager? 

 

Seriously?  You can do better than that.  How about being honest!  What if it were 

your child? 


